# PUDDLETOWN NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN (PNP)

#### **Minutes**

of Steering Group (SG) Meeting on Monday 14 May 2018 at Rod Hill Room @ 6.45pm

#### **LEGEND**

Jane Cox (JC)
Peter Churchill (PC) – Vice Chair
Janey Gordon (JG)
Paul Langdon (PL) – Chair
Mary Miles (MM)
John Ridout (JR)
Sandra Shaw
Janet Ranger (JGR) – Secretary

### 1 Representation for amenity for dog owners

by Messrs J Bracey & V Cox

We decided to take this forward and provisionally incorporate it in the NP due to Loss of Amenity.

# 2 Apologies

PC & MR.

# **3 Minutes of the last meeting** on 26 March 2018 Unanimously Agreed.

# **Matters Arising** from the above Minutes:-

Agenda item 3 – PL has started the process of the first site visit with the SEA and Feria.

Agenda item 4 – PL said we are awaiting the finalised draft of the HNA.

Agenda item 6 – MM said that there is a possibility for community use of the Middle School swimming pool & sports hall if changing rooms are provided.

## 4 Update on meeting with Feria held on 4 April 2018

Post meeting it was agreed that despite significant concerns we would carry on. A vote was held and it was decided 6/2 in favour of

carrying on.

### **5** Finances update

The Grant of £8,100 has been Approved and will be lodged with the PAPC. This is the full amount from central funds; the PAPC will pay the difference.

## 6 Review project plan and principles & objectives:

We decided to meet in 3 weeks on 4 June to purely discuss Green Issues. **ACTION - PL** will send us the up-to-date version of the Objectives, Visions & Principles.

# 7 Ideas on communicating out where we are on the plan & future publicity

There is new legislation coming into force on 25 May 2018 concerning data protection so we need to ask all those on the Contact Lists from the start of this project if they wish us to retain their details. **ACTION PC** – as he has this/these list(s).

8 AOB - none.

### 9 Date of next Meetings

Monday 4 June – 7 to 8pm Monday 11 June – 7 to 8.30pm Both at Rod Hill Meeting Room